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COPY. |
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

4th January, 1935.

Dear S5irs,

1 beg to acknowledge the recelpt of your
letter of the 2nd instant relative to the motorship
WHOPERANGE®", the contents of which sre receiving attention.

1 have, however, to point out that this vessel became due for

and Speecial Survey Ho.1 at the end of lest month, and I shall

e much obliged 1f you will kindl§ 1et me know, for the

information of the Committee, what arrangaments are proposed
to be made for this inspection to take place.
I may say that the case of the steamer
“HOPETQ‘“_is receiving attention and & further communication
in regard to this vessel will be addressed to you in the course
of a day or 80.
I am, Dear &irs,
yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Connittee.

Yessrs. Arthur Stott & 00,y Ll.s
Collingwood Buildings,
NEWCASTLE

,1.




